Good afternoon, Owners and Residents October 31, 2024

I am happy to inform you that our sewer infrastructure has been fixed at L9-12 and
at the end of the E Building. The appropriate sod and shrubs have been installed
along with new irrigation lines. At this time, we have signed the proposal with
Florida Grown Concrete and waiting to get on their schedule to repair the sidewalks
in front of the L Building.

The depression in the parking area will be addressed by Drainage Solutions.

Our maintenance crew started the project of power washing the sidewalks. We have
also started the process of receiving bids to sealcoat and re-striping of the parking
lot. This would include all white and yellow curbs, wheel stops, #'s stop bars, arrows,
and speed bumps.

Again, the Board wishes to thank you all for your patience during this time.

L9-12 End of E-21

Enjoy your day,
Trish



